January 22, 2024

I am writing to express my deep and serious concern over the possibility of approving assisted suicide as part of Minnesota’s law. Do not enforce this deadly law. Its abuse will certainly follow, as witnessed where it has been allowed.

Assisted suicide is not healthcare.  
Assisted suicide is not merciful. 
Assisted suicide is not life-affirming.
Assisted suicide allows and supports killing.
Assisted suicide is not supportive of the human condition.
Assisted suicide puts vulnerable persons at greater risk of losing their freedom to choose.

Those who struggle with difficult health issues need our care.
They need our protection.
They give us the opportunity to show compassion.
They need our respect.

We can use our resources to give them comfort care.
We can humbly walk beside them, ennobling them and us.
We can humbly respect God’s determination for the time of our death.
We can ensure the same gentle care for ourselves in our time of need.

If we believe in the One, True, God of the Judeo-Christian Faith upon which this country was founded, it is crucial to our souls and the soul of our country to NOT PLAY GOD. It is His to determine the time of our death, with the difficulties and pain that may accompany it.

I implore you to take my concerns into account as you consider your future actions. 
I want to live in and pay taxes towards a state that protects life in all stages.

Lucy Menzia
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